Junaluska Sanitary District
PO Box 35

Lake Junaluska, NC 28745
828-452-1178

11/21/2016
Re: Revision of Junaluska Sanitary District [JSD] Customer Policy
To all Landlords and Property Managers,

Due to the recent revision of the JSD Customer Policies adopted by the JSD Board
on October 31, 2016, all new applications for service to your rental property will
require a Customer Utility Service Agreement signed by both the Customer
(renter/lessee) and the Landlord/Property Manager. This change will not affect
current accounts, but will apply to all new applications for service. (Ref. JSD
Customer Policies Art. A — Sec. 6)

A copy of the revised JSD Customer Policies are available at the office or online at
jsdwater.org. If requested a copy can be mailed to you.

Thank You,

Junaluska Sanitary District

James Stinnett/ Josh Nickol

Ck%tomer Service Supervisor G(Nral Manager




